
October 2019 
 
This was written at the beginning of September, but reflects our current plan for the month. 

In September we nominate our Chapter Officers for 2020 and next month, at our Chapter 
meeting prior to our 14th Annual Chili Cook-Off, we will hold elections. 

We also believe we may be the first Chapter in ABATE of AZ to have our budgets completed 
for 2020 (so there). 

The anemic monsoon gave us great riding weather during the Labor Day weekend but 
beyond that, not a lot has been happening up in High Country. 

This month I want to tell you about Rick at Tonto Silkscreen & Embroidery. Rick has been a 
long-time business member and he always goes the extra mile when it comes to printing up 
t-shirts, hoodies, patches, etc., not just for High Country Chapter, but for ABATE of AZ 
state-wide. Rick’s prices are reasonable and turn around on orders is always fast. Rick is 
also the reason we can do special orders for Wild In The Weeds up to a full week after the 
event. If your business, club or chapter needs something silkscreened or embroidered, 
Tonto Silkscreen & Embroidery is the place to go. 

Our next planned event is the Chili Cook-Off in October. The cook-off winner receives $200 
cash and a cool trophy. The event will be held at our business member, Tonto Rim Bar & 
Grill in Star Valley on Oct. 19th, starting at noon. FREE Live entertainment by Hans Olson 
included. Save the date. 

Remember, you have a permanent invitation to come and see us. If you can, drop by the 
Moose Lodge in Star Valley a little before 10 AM on the 3rd Saturday of the month (except 
October when we will meet at Tonto Rim Bar & Grill prior to the Chili cook-off) and join us 
for our monthly Chapter Meeting. We would love to see you. 


